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DENVER – FEMA has approved $2.1 million to help the city of Billings, Montana
repair the flood damage to its water treatment plant. The aid comes as part of
President Biden’s major disaster declaration issued in response to the
Yellowstone River flooding and severe storms in June 2022. 

The prolonged rainfall and resulting flooding caused damage to the water
treatment facility, including multiple intakes that draw the river water into the
treatment plant. The $2.1 million in FEMA funding will bring the facility to its pre-
disaster function and capacity and includes hazard mitigation modifications that
will make the plant more resilient to future flooding. This project is 75% funded by
FEMA.

FEMA has now approved more than $40.1 million in Public Assistance funds to
help Montana communities recover from the 2022 storms and flooding.

The FEMA Public Assistance program provides funding to governmental agencies
and certain private non-profits for eligible disaster response costs. For more
information about the Public Assistance program, visit:
https://www.fema.gov/assistance/public/program-overview.
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